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This month's club
meeting will be held at 
Me-n-Ed's Pizzeria 
4115 Paramount Blvd,
Lakewood, CA 90712 

MONTHLY CLUB MEETING 

JANUARY 5TH @ 7PM



CALIFORNIA

Calico Derby       

Calico Bass          

White Seabass 

Yellowtail   

Halibut       

Sheephead              

Bonito          

Barracuda              

Dorado                      

Bluefin Tuna    

Lobster                                       

OUT OF STATE/COUNTRY AWARDS

Yellowfin Tuna

Reef Fish 

Pelagic, non-tuna 

Kent McIntyre Award




Perpetual Big Fish Trophy

Open

 

Open























































 

January 1st - New Year's Day
March 2nd - Awards Banquet 
March 16 - Lobster Season ends 
April 30th - Lobster Card Submission
deadline
March 15th - June 15th - Seabass limit
(1)
April 6th  - Neptunes Auction 

2022 Board Members
President

Juan-Carlos Aguilar
310-569-3316

juanmilliondollars@yahoo.com

Ex-Presidio
Paul Zylstra 

562-254-7717
zflattie@gmail.com



Vice President 

Seamus Callaghan
714-742-6326

acwaman@aol.com



Treasurer 
Kyle Brannon 
562-397-5959

kylebrannon@gmail.com
 

Tentative Manager
Hobie Ladd

562-607-5579
lbwallbanger@gmail.com

Newsletter Editor
Jorge Veliz Ramirez

310-977-8259
jvsc_sp@yahoo.com



Recording Secretary

Taylor Yates
714-747-6807

taylornyates714@gmail.com



Club Historian
Paul Byrd

949-500-1459
pbyrd@argosx.com



Conservation Liaison

Terry Maas
805-642-7856

tmaas@west.net

The Trident is the official newsletter of
the Long Beach Neptunes, a non-profit
organization.  The Trident is published
monthly and is provided free of charge
to the members of the Long Beach
Neptunes and associates.

FISH STANDINGS
2022 CALENDAR

Open

Open

Open

Open

Open

Open

The Long Beach Neptunes would like to
thank the following members for their

work in obtaining our 501(c)(7) non-
profit organization status:



Jeff Benedict, Brian York, Jon McMullin,

Will Wither, Steve Parkford

Open

Open

Open

Open

Open
Open
Open

Open

Open



PRESIDENTS
LETTER 

Dear fellow Neptunes, 

     I hope everyone had a safe and wonderful holiday
season. I'm looking forward to this coming year, as I'm
sure it will be one to remember!
We have some great events lined up, including the
awards banquet, the club auction and our two
awesome tournaments. The spirit of competition within
our club is always driving us to improve ourselves. With
that in mind, please also rememer to take the time to
be safe. We all love our sport, but we should make sure
we are doing it as safely as possible; promoting safer
diving practices for the spearfishing community as a
whole. 
 
  I'll see you on the water!

  Thanks, 

   Juan-Carlos Aguilar



Hello fellow Neptunes, this is your new newsletter editor, Jorge Veliz. I would like
to start off my very first article by giving Juan-Carlos Aguilar some recognition & a
HUGE thankyou for the astounding job he did as our previous newsletter editor.
To say the least, Juan truly put in countless hours and %110 effort to make us all
feel inspired and motivated to keep doing what we do with every article he
graciously put together. It is my great pleasure to take over his reign as this years
newsletter editor as I hope I can do half as good of a job he did and also would
like to congratulate him on becoming the new president for our club in 2022!
With that being said, I would like to point out the fact that we are quickly
approaching the new year and would like to remind everyone that safety is our
number one priority whether on land or out at sea. Although some of us may or
may not be drinking and partying on New Years weekend, it is important to
remember lots of other people will be intoxicated and unfortunately, ON the
road. I wish every Neptune a strong start to the new year but I also wish
everyone lots of memorable dive trips and your families a very blessed, safe and
a HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!
 

EDITORS NOTE 



Christmas came early for Hobie! 













CLAMATO / LIME JUICE / TAPATIO 

POST SHOREDIVE
SNACK 



Its almost that time of year again....get ready.  



HAPPY 

NEW 

YEAR 



The Long Beach Neptunes are proudly
supported by the following entities 




